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Weekly News – Friday 14th June 2019  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Well done to those children who attended the Multi-sports Day this 
week. They had a great time and had a chance to play 10 different 
sports throughout the afternoon, led brilliantly by the TKA Y8 students. 
Sadly, only 38 children took part out of the 50 who were offered 
places. Perhaps next time, following the success of this event, we will 
have more children who are keen to get involved. 

Well done also to the Y5 cricket team who represented the school in 
a tournament earlier this week. They came back evens – won one, 
lost one! 

Every class has now completed their summer DT project and we have 
all successfully created a moving toy. The children were very resilient 
and worked extremely hard on their cam mechanisms and the 
cardboard frames, which they have decorated beautifully. 

The Y6 team would like to remind the children that they will need to 
bring their own stationery resources to class every day in Y6. The new 
stock of pencil cases and replacement equipment will be available 
soon. However, in the meantime, there are still some pencil case sets 
available from this year’s stock at a very reasonable £9.60. Please let 
your teacher know if you would like one. 

Year 5 Team               

Homework Reminder 

We have launched a new home learning initiative! Year 5’s 
Home Learning Grid is posted on our year group page on the 
school website here: 
https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year5 

Spelling 

This week we are learning –cial, -tial words (we will be testing –ible, 
-able words). Please keep revising this year’s words and the Year 
3/4 word list too. 

 

Date Reminders 

Bikeability 
w/c 17th June – Lime & Sycamore 

Wakehurst Place 
24th June Cedar & Ash 

26th June Lime & Sycamore 

Kidzania 
4th July 

 

Announcements 
We would like to remind you that our 
annual Parent & Carer Survey is 
available for you to complete online.  

The year group with the highest number 
of responses will be treated to their very 
own special mufti day! 

You can access it via this link: 
https://forms.gle/C1GywLn8Rx9QudnE7   
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